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Crane, Nancy T 
From: Tom and Anita Crosby [crosby@avalon.net] 

Sent: Monday, August 19,2002 1151 AM 
02-022NTo: Crane, Nancy T 02-022N-445 

Subject: U.S Codex drafl Position Document Anita Crosby 

Dear Ms. Crane, 

I would like to urge you to delete item 5.9 of agenda item No. 6 in the draft 

guidelines for vitamin and mineral supplements. I t  is regressive and misleading. 

United States law already provides the best availability of information and should 

lead the way internationally. 

Please allow the trend back to personal, informed responsibility for ones own 

health to continue! 

Thank you for your attention and assistance. 


Anita Crosby

183 1 'P' Ave 

Marengo, IA 52301 
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